
Transition Team Update 
September 14, 2019 

 
 

Hello, church! The following is a recap of things the Transition Team discussed at this week’s meeting: 
 

1. Transition Team meeting was held September 10th - We talked about how each of us, every person 
who calls Life Church their home church, is a part of what God is doing in our midst. While we are 
walking through a difficult season, God is up to something really special and we each have a part to 
play. As we walk through the next couple of weeks, we encourage all of us (you included) to keep 
our eyes on Jesus and to continue to allow Him to change us and mold us into the people, the 
church, He desires us to be. 

2. The dates and times were decided upon for the Observations and Recommendations coming to us 
from Pastor Eric next weekend and are as follows: 

a. Sunday, September 22nd immediately following an abbreviated church service. It is planned 
for childcare to be provided for this meeting.  

b. Sunday, September 22nd at 6pm. 
c. Monday, September 23rd at 10am and 7pm 

3. It was also decided that Pastor Eric would join Life YTH on Wednesday, September 25th, to allow 
time and space for the students of our church to be heard and to ask questions. This was especially 
important, we felt, because of the students losing two very influential pastors in their lives and 
wanting to make sure they are able to process it in the healthiest way possible. 

4. An elders meeting was held (Wayne, Roy, and Pastor Greg in attendance) on Monday, September 9th 
– Wayne and Greg communicated that all items of discussion were tabled at this time, including the 
addition of two temporary elders. This was per Pastor Eric’s recommendation to wait until after the 
Observations and Recommendations have been communicated next weekend. 

5. Pastor Eric requested that the Bylaws and Finance Statements be available for everyone at church 
this Sunday. They are also attached to this update for your review.  

6. The interim pastor search still continues. We do not have a lot to update you on this week. The 
Transition Team is still working on making some connections and hopes to have more for you very 
soon. Thanks for continuing to pray about this very important piece of our journey. 

 
That’s it for this week.  
 
Please subscribe and check back for ongoing updates in the coming weeks and months. We love you, 
Church! 

 
-The Transition Team 
Doug Newby 
Dave Lindgren 
Amber Gerstmann 
Wayne Preston 
Greg Permann 
Nicole Rostad 
Mary Robertson 

 

PRAYER FOCUS 
 

1. Each of our hearts to remain soft and tender 
toward all that God desires to do in and 
through us. 

2. Pastor Eric – for wisdom as he prepares for the 
Observations & Recommendations this week. 

3. The interim pastor search 
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